March 28, 2013

Jared F. Keyser, P.E.
3030 Seawind Drive
Anchorage, Alaska 99516

Representative Kurt Olson, Chairman
House Labor & Commerce Committee
Alaska State Capitol, Room 24
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Dear Sir:

I am writing this letter to offer my support for HB 167 dealing with the proposed use of seals
and prohibited practice by registered design professionals. As a registrant in three disciplines
regulated by the State of Alaska AELS board, I am very aware of the issues that arise in
overlapping or incidental practice situations between disciplines. Iagree with the proposed
regulation revisions and feel that they are necessary to specifically clarify the limits of practice.
Implementation of these revisions will lead to consistent interpretation and practice throughout
the State, which will in turn increase the protection of health, safety, and welfare of the public.

Thank you for considering this testimony of support for HB 167.
Sincerely,

Jared F. Keyser, P.E.
CE 9965, AR 13282, & SE 13425



